





التارىخ: 23 يونيو 2023

Circular No:53/ AY 2022-2023 Subject: End of Term Three report cards, Eid Al Adha and summer break

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Date: June 23rd, 2023

It is with immense thankfulness that we reflect on the many blessings in terms of the academic growth of our students, and the successes the school experienced throughout the academic year 2022-23.

We thank all our parents, the Board of Trustees, and the Mother's Council for their amazing support and contributions throughout the year.

We trust that you are satisfied with the quality of teaching and learning, and support to students at Ajyal Al Falah and the knowledge and skills our students have developed throughout the year. We are in awe of their grades and praise them for their hard work and determination to succeed and progress to the next grade.

Students' promotion report cards will be available on the school's portal on Monday, June 26th, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. Parents can access them through their login details.

We are also pleased to inform you that our admission data revealed that many seats in some grades are filled due to an increase in student numbers. Therefore, I kindly urge parents to re-register their children before June 26th, 2023, if they have not yet re-registered them, to avoid disappointment.

As we enter Eid Al Adha from 9 Dhu al-Hijjah (27 June 2023) to 12 Dhu al-Hijjah (30 June 2023), we would like to send all parents and staff our warmest wishes and hope Eid Al Adha brings you and your extended families joy and happiness.

Teachers will tasks for post students on Google Classroom on Monday to study at home.

We also wish all our students, parents, and staff a wonderful summer break and look forward to welcoming you all on August 28th, 2023, at 8:00 a.m. for the start of an exciting new academic year 2023-24.

Yours sincerely,

Antoinette Brown **Principal Director**  السادة أولياء الأمور الكرام،

شهدت المدرسة خلال العام الدراسي 2022-23 العديد من النجاحات والتميز، نحن ممتنين لهذا النجاح الذي ينعكس على التطور الأكاديمي لطلبة أجيال الفلاح.

نشكر جميع أولياء الأمور، مجلس الأمناء ومجلس الأمهات على دعمهم ومساهماتهم المذهلة على مدار العام.

نحن على ثقة من أنكم راضين عن جودة التعليم والتعلم، دعم الطلبة، المعرفة والمهارات التي طورها طلابنا على مدار العام. حيث حققوا درجات متميزة ونثنى عليهم لعملهم الجاد وتصميمهم على النجاح والتقدم إلى الصف التالي.

ستكون بطاقات تقاربر نهاية العام الدراسي متاحة على موقع وتطبيق المدرسة يوم الاثنين 26 يونيو 2023 الساعة 1:00 مساءً. أود أن أحث أولياء الأمور على إعادة تسجيل أطفالهم قبل 26 يونيو 2023 ، إذا لم يكونوا قد أعادوا تسجيلهم بعد، وذلك لتجنب فقدان المقاعد نظرًا للإقبال الشديد على تسجيل الطلبة الجدد في جميع

كل عام و أنتم بخير بمناسبة عيد الأضحى المبارك ادام الله عليكم البهجة والسرور ونأمل أن يجلب عيد الأضحى لكم ولعائلاتكم الفرح والسعادة.

هذه المناسبة ستكون إجازة العيد من 9 ذو الحجة (27 يونيو 2023) الى 12 ذو الحجة (30 يونيو 2023) لذلك قررت إدارة المدرسة أن يكون دوام يوم الاثنين عن بعد لجميع الطلبة حيث سيوفر المعلمون فيديو لوم على جوجل كلاس روم.

نتمنى أيضا لجميع الطلبة وأولياء الأمور والكادر التعليمي عطلة صيفية رائعة ونتطلع إلى الترحيب بكم جميعا في 28 أغسطس 2023 الساعة 8:00 صباحًا. لبدء عام دراسي جديد 2023-2024.

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام.

A Member of Bin Omeir Educational LLC





